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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The whole school Sports day will be on Friday 17th May 2019. Children will need to come to school that 
day wearing trainers, a T-Shirt in their House Team colour and shorts. Children MUST NOT wear football 
kits. 
 
The children will be competing in their House Teams: Pinsent (Yellow), Lewis (Red), Hoy (Green) and 
Adlington (Blue).  
 
The children will compete in team sports during the morning session and gain points for their House 
Teams and in the afternoon there will be races, followed by a whole school presentation. 
 
We would like to invite families to join us for a picnic lunch from 12 noon. Our fabulous kitchen team 
will be preparing picnic lunches for the children (free of charge for all free school meal pupils and all 
pupils in Reception and Years 1 and 2 ) and £2.00 per lunch for all other pupils (payable in the usual 
way via Parentpay).  
 
You are invited to bring your own picnic lunch so that you will be able to sit with your children and 
enjoy a family picnic on the Key Stage One Playground. Please enter the school via the Main Entrance 
and you will collect them from their classroom. Children without family members attending will have 
their picnic with school staff so won’t be left out.  
 
The bell will ring at 1pm for children to line up and return to their class for registration. Parents will 
then be seated ready for the races on the field and the children will come out class by class and sit on 
the opposite side of the track. Please can I ask that parents and carers do not have contact with the 
children during the afternoon session. There are an awful lot of races to get through and we need the 
afternoon to run smoothly.  
 
At the end of the day, class teachers will return all children to their classes and they can be collected 
from there. Please do not take children directly from the field, we have a duty to ensure that all children 
are safe and accounted for and appreciate your cooperation with this.  
 
We are happy for photographs of children to be taken at this event but I would urge parents and carers 
not, under any circumstance to share images of other children on social media.  
 
We hope it will be a fun day and that you will enjoy it too.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
Mrs Emily Morris 
Headteacher  


